Public Service Announcement for CBC
The public is invited to attend hearings on the environmental assessments of diamond exploration projects proposed by Consolidated Goldwin Ventures and Sidon International Resources Corporation.  The hearings will be held by the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board on December 6th and 7th at the Explorer Hotel in Yellowknife.

For more information, call Alan at the Review Board at 766-7056.

